
St Thomas’ Church of England Junior and Infant 
School 

Newsletter—4th February 2022 

Current Attendance 

Reception—93% 

Year 1—93% 

Year 2—91% 

Year 3—93% 

Year 4—94% 

Year 5—94% 

Year 6—93% 

 

Our Value for February is Resilience. 

 

Meeting an author. 

Year 2 went to Golborne library where they 
met Jennifer Doyle the author of Billy The 
Blackbird. Jennifer talked to the children about 
what  inspired her to write the book, and then 
read it to them. Some of the children chose to 
buy signed copies of the book. 

Reception Class Trip 

The children spent an action-packed day at 
Imagine That! Science and Discovery Centre. 
During the day they enjoyed lot’s of practical 
activities and play within a range of themes. 

Reverend Jonathan Stott 

On Sunday 30th January the churches of St 
Thomas, St Luke and St Mary came together to 
say goodbye to Jonathan. He has been the 
team Rector for the three churches for the past 
7 years. We know he has baptized a number of 
our children over the years. We would all like 
to wish him the best of luck as he begins the 
next chapter of his life. 

Updated Covid Guidance. 

Just a reminder that the guidelines have 
changed again! The isolation period is now 5 
days, but only if your child does a negative 
lateral flow test 24 hours apart on days 5 and 
6 of their isolation. If you are unsure of the 
new guidelines please contact the school office 
for advice.  


